Owens, Danielle

From: Tim Hagan [thagan@howcousa.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2012 4:31 PM

To: Owens, Danielle

Subject: Warning letter

Danielle,

Sorry | miss you. | have been out of town the last two weeks.

We plan on having a draft response to you Monday July16th. If you have any additional
guestion please feel free to call me on my cell at 727-804-4446.

Sincerely,

Tim Hagan, Sr.

President//CEO

HOWCO Environmental Services

Visit our newly re-designed website www.howcousa.com

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. Please note that any views or
opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Finally,
the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The company accepts no liability for any
damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.
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